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Brooklyn – State Senator Martin J. Golden (R-C-I, Brooklyn) will host a community meeting

for the residents affected by Hurricane Sandy in the Gerritsen Beach, Sheepshead Bay and

Manhattan Beach areas on Wednesday, September 25, 2013, at 7:00 p.m. at Public School 227,

located at 2529 Gerritsen Avenue.

 

Senator Golden will welcome officials from Build It Back, National Flood Insurance Program,

Small Business Administration, The Federal Emergency Management Agency, the

Department of Financial Services, The Army Corps of Engineers, The New York City

Department of Buildings, The Health Department, City of New York, The New York City

Department of Environmental Protection, and The New York City Department of

Transportation.

 

“Almost 11 months after Hurricane Sandy, many residents still need help with rebuilding,

insurance, and getting back on their feet,” said Senator Golden (R-C-I). “I urge all residents of

my district who are still facing Hurricane related issues to come to this meeting and take



advantage of all the different agencies present. By working together, we can make sure that

all those who were affected by Hurricane Sandy get their lives and homes back to normal.”

 

This event will provide residents with one of their final chances to register for Build It Back,

as the deadline is September 30th.

 


